Mackenzie Eisen presented the 13 recommendations contained in the statutorily mandated Learning Recovery Report. The entire P-20 Council then engaged in discussion around each of the recommendations. After the review and group discussion, the Council voted to approve the report. The report is due to the Governor and General Assembly on December 31, 2021. 
 ISBE, GOECD, IMSA, IBHE, ISAC, and ICCB gave committee updates
A representative from ACTNow! gave public comment on the importance of after school programming. 
